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Dear Parent /Carer,

You will be aware that Kirkhill’s Pupil Council organised a Red Nose Fundraising Day on Friday 15th March to raise money for Comic Relief, which is a major charity based in the UK that strives to create a world free from poverty. Our Red Nose Day included lots of fun activities that the children joined in with by making a donation to charity. The Pupil Council would like to thank some people who helped ensure the day ran smoothly and contributed to making it a big success. A huge thank you to: 

· Steven, our janitor, who spent the whole day outside in the pouring rain, as the goalie for our “Beat the Goalie” competition.
· Miss Reid for helping organise and supervise the outdoor Red Nose events.

· Mr Russell, Mrs Smart and the pupils of P5b for organising a staff car wash with all donations going to Comic Relief.
· Steven and Hilary Robinson, Kirkhill parents, for providing such energetic and fun Kickboxing lessons, which the children were very enthusiastic about.
· Stuart and Callum, our Karate instructors, for kindly giving up their time to teach Kirkhill pupils Karate, which they thoroughly enjoyed.
· The Broom Shops for donating very generous prizes for the raffle (La Vita Piccolino e Vino, Maison Cadeau, The Co-operative, Fraser’s Pharmacy, Dental Surgery, Andrew Kay Hairdressers, Johnson’s Cleaners, K Russell Hair Studio, Crop Barbers and Newland’s Home Bakery).
The grand total raised by Kirkhill Primary School is an incredible: £1,528! 
The Pupil Council would also like to say a huge thank you to the very generous families of Kirkhill Primary as we could not have raised such an outstanding amount of money for Comic Relief without your help, support and generosity. 
As a Pupil Council, we are very proud of how successful or charity day was and enjoyed demonstrating our skills as Effective Contributors in the society.

Yours sincerely,
Kirkhill Pupil Council and Miss Cuthbert  

